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US 19 (Commercial Way) New Traffic Signal at Centralia Road in Hernando County
254677-5-29

Project Details
Work Type New Traffic

Signal
Phase Construction
Project Start January 9, 2023
City Brooksville
County Hernando
Road US 19
Construction
Cost

$900,000

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2024

Contractor Cone & Graham,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maddie Pfingsten
  727-575-8334
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project addresses safety improvements with the construction of
a new traffic signal at Commercial Way (US 19) at Centralia Road in
Hernando County (Brooksville).

Elements of work shall include, but are not limited to, installation of
the signal mentioned above, resurfacing of the roadway, sidewalk
construction, and pedestrian features as necessary
to accommodate pedestrian traffic with minimum impact to the
current vehicular traffic patterns.

Construction activities are expected to be complete in spring 2024. 
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